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To whom it may concern,

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. This industrial operation has no business in the geologically sensitive karst
environment of our own national river.  I've used this great resource my entire life and hope
to pass it on to my children.  I've seen the damage pig farms have done in other watersheds
in our state, and it isn't pretty.  Please have the decency and the foresight to deny this
permit and all other future permits for any swine factories within the watershed.  We the
people would really appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Matthew Nelson
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